
TOWN OF CANAAN SELECTBOARD 

EMERGENCY MEETING 

MINUTES 

January 31, 2022 

 

1. OPEN MEETING – The January 31, 2022, Selectboard Emergency Meeting was opened by 

Chairman Haven Haynes, Jr. at 4:55PM.   Those present:   Haven Haynes, Jr., Alfred Buckley, 

Mark Bullard and Noreen Labrecque 

2. DISCUSS CLOSING RECYCLING AT TRANSFER STATION – The Selectboard met to discuss the news 

that there would be a brief lapse in service from the Coos County Recycling Center due to a 

significant outbreak of COVID in the Coos County Dept. of Corrections.  They will not be picking 

up recyclables until February 10th, 2022.    The board discussed options and decided to pile the 

cardboard in the garage area and put out barrels with trash bags in them for other recyclables to 

be disposed of in the regular MSW container.   The board will talk to Mark about this plan.   

3. OTHER BUSINESS – The board approved on a motion by Mark and seconded by Al to donate 

$50.00 to the Coos Animal Sanctuary in memory of Denis Hyde ( April’s Father).  Motion carried 

in the affirmative  

4. ADJOURN MEETING – On a motion by Mark and seconded by Al, Chairman Haven Haynes, Jr. 

adjourned the January 31, 2022, Emergency Meeting at 5:10PM.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


